
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Town of Jaffrey, New Hampshire 

 
 
A Public Hearing will be held at the Jaffrey Town Office on Monday, August 9 at 6:00 
PM by the Jaffrey Board of Selectmen to receive public input regarding Recommended 
Cemetery Fee Changes. 
 
 
Individuals having special needs covered by the Americans with Disabilities Act should 
notify the Board of Selectmen’s Office at least five days prior to the public hearing. 
 
Jaffrey Select Board 
Jaffrey Town Office 
10 Goodnow Street 
Jaffrey, NH 03452 
603-532-7880 
 
 


